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From: registrar
Sent: June 6, 2017 3:38 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - 

 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 4, 2017 7:47 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Yvonne Helwig 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
The delivery charge already equals or surpasses the cost of the electricity delivered. This is 
unacceptable. There is no other industry where delivery costs as much or more than the product. I 
have noticed that whenever a new solar farm installation occurs, Hydro One is on site installing new 
and bigger hydro poles and lines. It makes me wonder whether these high delivery charges are the 
result of Hydro One subsidizing businesses establishing solar farms. I would need to see evidence 
that this is not the case before I would ever agree to further increases in delivery costs. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




